
 
 
 

VOLTECH - SMOKE ALARM TESTING 
 

VOLTECH WILL BE DOING THE ANNUAL 
IN-SUITE SMOKE ALARM TESTING ON 

 

Dec. 6
th

 (Thursday) & Dec. 7
th 

(Friday), 2012 
 

Voltech will need access to each suite starting at 
09:00 am. till 3:30 pm. for approx. 1 minute to 
complete the alarm testing. 
 

Please let the concierge staff know which day & 
time will be the most convenient. If you will be 
away during this time, please indicate on the 
sign-in sheet how access can be provided. 
  

NOTE: 
 

You may hear some beeping sounds in your suites. 
 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE SHORT NOTICE 
 

Thank You 
One Wall Concierge 

Dec. 3rd, 2012 


